

## Delta Kappa Gamma Beta Gamma Chapter PA State Organization

2023 Fall Newsletter from your Presidents

If you attended the September meeting, you had the opportunity to play Kahoot. The friendly, competitive game challenged members with questions related to the DKG organization, education, and our Beta Gamma chapter. In addition, we played a game called Connections. Our business meeting was held and the various committee chairs shared information, as well as a treasurer's report, and membership input.





After we ate and held our business meeting, Corinne gave us a presentation on canning and the differences between jams, jellies, and preserves. We were informed about the good, bad, and the ugly of canning. In addition, we all received a sample of Corinne's award-winning Blueberry Lemon Jam.















Monday, September 11, 2023	5:30 meet at Hoss's in East York	Electronic game night presented by Brittany. You must bring your phone or I-pad. Discussion on our summer activities.
Monday, October 2, 2023	5:30 meet at Hoss's in East York	Corinne will do a presentation on canning.
Monday, November 6, 2023	5:30 meet at Hoss's in East York	We will work on our invitations for the silent auction. Bring addresses and any ideas for personal notes you'd like to include in the invitations.
Monday, December 4, 2023	5:30 meet at Hoss's in East York	It will be our Christmas party. Please bring items for our silent auction. All proceeds from the auction will be donated to our scholarship fund.
Monday, March, 4, 2023	TBD	Paint Night
Monday, April 8, 2023	TBD	Tentatively doing an activity at Miller Plant Farm – Follow up information later
Saturday, April 20, 2023	TBD	4 Chapter Brunch – Royce Boyd Alpha Alpha State President will be the special guest. More details to follow
Monday, May 6, 2023	TBD	TBD
June	TBD	Alpha Alpha State Convention

As soon as more details are obtained for the meetings with minimal information, an email with details will be sent to members, however at this time, you can mark your calendar with the dates for most of our meetings this year.

## **Fundraising**

The gift card fundraiser at Hoss' was successful and we are going to do it again. Please email Linda with the number of cards you'd like to purchase. You can buy the gift cards in increments of Ten-dollars and there is no

expiration date on the cards. We make \$2.00 on each card that we sell. Bring your money to the November meeting to pay for the cards you've ordered.

## General Announcements

Members please email or call Joan if you know of any member who is sick or who has lost a loved one so that she may send them a card. Joan's email address is: jww96cabrio@yahoo.com.

The scholarship committee will be distributing the applications to the Guidance Offices for our \$500 dollar scholarship to a senior graduating from a York County school and planning to major in education. If you would like to be a part of the committee and read applications and help to choose an applicant, let Barb Snare know.

Feel free to brainstorm ideas for next year's basket theme. We'll collect/discuss ideas at the September meeting and decide on one by the October meeting so members can start collecting things to contribute to our basket donation at convention.

New members welcome. If you know anyone that would be a great fit in our organization, please invite them to meetings and/or encourage them to join us. Below is a small paragraph that might be useful.

Are you an educator interested in joining an organization that will value your commitment to education, allow you to make new friends, provide the opportunity to network, give options of attending conventions at the local, state, and national levels, encourage you to apply for scholarships, participate in community projects, and much more, then the Beta Gamma chapter wants you.